Eve O'Sullivan

Subject: D0034-02 Uisce Eireann - Ringsend Application - Consultation

From: James Sweeney <j.sweeney@pleanala.ie>

Sent: Wednesday 25 October 2023 11:47

To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie>

Subject: RE: D0034-02 Uisce Eireann - Ringsend Application - Consultation

Dear Sir/Madam,

May | confirm the Board Pleanala reference number in regard to your reference?
You quoted a reference ABP-315902-23, This is connected to the construction of 2 pumping stations at
Carrickbrack Road, Sutton South and Ceanchor Road, Censure, Howth, Co. Dublin.

Kind Regards,
James



